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April 20, 2017 
 
 
 
The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau 
Office of the Prime Minister 
80 Wellington Street 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2 
 
Dear Prime Minister Trudeau: 
 
Re: Canada’s 150th Birthday 
 
Please be advised that Council at their meeting of April 10, 2017 passed the following 
resolution: 
 
A motion was made by Deputy Mayor Little, seconded by Councillor Keenan: 
 
RESOLVED THAT in recognition of Canada’s 150th birthday, the federal and provincial 
governments be requested to wave the taxes payable on the purchase of a Canadian 
Flag or Canada 150 Anniversary flag for the year 2017; and further, 
 
THAT this motion be forwarded to the Prime Minister of Canada, the Premier of Ontario 
and Ontario municipalities for their support. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Barbara Kane 
Township Clerk  
 
c.c. Premier of Ontario Kathleen Wynne 
 Ontario Municipalities 


